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Flood Recovery Program 
Eyre Highway Flood Recovery– Works Notice 

    

 

We're boosting the Eyre Highway's 
durability to prevent flood damage. 

 

 

What’s happening 
Following intense rain events and subsequent flash flooding in early 
2022 we are undertaking pavement reconstruction and upgrade 
works on the Eyre Highway near Kimba. This will improve strength 
and road resilience against future flood events and road safety.  

How this affects you 
To keep everyone safe speed and lane restrictions will be in place for 
the duration of works.  

During working hours, the Eyre Highway will be reduced to a single 
lane. Traffic controllers will be on site to guide motorists through the 
works area.  

Please plan your trips, drive with caution around workers and follow 
the directions of traffic controllers and signage.  

Speed restrictions will remain in place, including outside of working 
hours, until all works have been completed in late 2024.  

When 
From Monday 12 August 
until late 2024, weather 
permitting  

Hours of work 
7 Days a week between 
7am and 5:30pm  

Where 
Eyre Highway, 
approximately 25kms west 
of Kimba  

More information 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 
Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

These works will 
improve supply chain 
resilience  

 

We’re ensuring road 
functionality is returned 
sooner in the aftermath 
of future disasters  

 

We’re improving 
community connectivity 
and reducing the 
impacts of natural 
disasters  
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